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Summary  

 
At each of your meetings, you receive two sample monitoring visit 

reports. These are in addition to two substantial monitoring 
reports you receive annually.  One of these, a report reflecting on 

issues arising from the monitoring and evaluation of grants was 

presented to your February 2012 meeting, and a statistical 
monitoring report looking at trends in your grant-making was 

presented to your September 2011 meeting. 
 

Reports for this Committee are from visits to organisations funded 
under your programme for Bridging Communities. They describe 

work delivered by quite different charities, the Royal Fusiliers 
Regimental Museum Trust and the Somali Youth Development 

Resource Centre. Two Members of your Committee, Messrs Bird 
and Henderson-Begg attended the Fusiliers monitoring visit. 

 

  
Recommendation 

That Members receive this report and note its contents. 
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